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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement

The Presentation of the Lord
2"d February 2025

To celebrate Jubilee 2025 of Church and to become "Pilgrims of
Hope", our chapel has established "St. Ignatius Chapel Senior
Group”.

We are currently recruiting members for this group. Any parishioner
aged 60 or above can register to become a member. Our Chapel will
hold activities to strengthen the connections and cohesion among our
senior parishioners.

The first meeting, “St. Ignatius Chapel Senior Group Celebration
on Lantern Festival" is as follows:

Activities: Handicraft, Reunion dumplings, exercise for the elderly,
fortune bags.

Date: 12" Feb., 2025 (Wed.)

Time: 2:30p.m. - 4:00p.m.

Venue: Xavier Room (1% floor of the Chapel)
Registration: Chapel office

In the spirit of sharing God’s love and supporting those in need this
Chinese New Year, our Chapel is requesting donations of red packets
(lai see). All collected red packets will be distributed to Home for the
Aged of “Little Sisters of the Poor” and “Missionaries of Charity” at
Shamshuipo, Kowloon.

All faithful can contribute partly of their red packets by placing them
in the donation box located inside the Chapel from 2nd -16th
February. Thank you for your generosity!

The above announcements have been posted on the chapel
website for reference.



